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AWARD OF CONTRACT J107 – DESIGN AND CONSTRUCTION OF  

GEK POH STATION, TAWAS STATION AND VIADUCTS FOR THE JURONG REGION LINE 

 

 

The Board of Directors of Chip Eng Seng Corporation Ltd (the "Company") is pleased to announce that 

the Company’s wholly owned subsidiary, Sembcorp Design and Construction Pte. Ltd., has been 

awarded Contract J107 by the Land Transport Authority to design and construct Gek Poh Station and 

Tawas Station (working names) (the “Stations”) and two associated viaducts (the “Viaducts”) for the 

Jurong Region Line (the “Contract”). The value of the Contract is approximately S$226.6 million.  

 

The Viaducts will be located along Jurong West Street 75 and between the Stations, and will have a 

total length of 1.3km. 

 

Construction is slated for completion in 2026. 

 

The Contract is expected to contribute positively to the net tangible assets and earnings per share of 

the Company for the current financial year ending 31 December 2020.  

 

None of the Directors and to the best knowledge of the Directors, none of the substantial shareholders 

or controlling shareholders of the Company, has any direct or indirect interest in the Contract. 

 

 

 

Submitted by Chia Lee Meng Raymond, Executive Director and Group Chief Executive Officer on 13 

February 2020 to the SGX-ST. 


